
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

These are just some of the positive comments from our current parents and pupils.  

If your child is 5 years of age on or between 1st March 2017 and 

28th February 2018, they are eligible to be enrolled for starting school  

in August 2017. 
 

Please bring your child along on any of the following dates to enrol them at  

St. Michael’s Primary School: 
 

Monday 16th January – Thursday 19th January 2017 

From 10.00 a.m. until 12.00 noon  

or 

From 1.00 p.m. until 2.30 p.m. 
 

Friday 20th January 2017 

From 10.00 a.m. until 12.00 noon only 
 

Please bring along your child’s  

BIRTH CERTIFICATE &  

MOST RECENT COUNCIL TAX BILL AS PROOF OF ADDRESS  

We look forward to meeting you and your child. 
Please look at our most recent Education Scotland and Care Commission reports. 

http://www.educationscotland.gov.uk/inspectionandreview/reports/school/primsec/StMichaelsPrimar

ySchoolNorthLanarkshire.asp 

http://www.st-michaels.n-lanark.sch.uk/nursery/report  

“There are so many opportunities 

for the children; after school 

clubs, breakfast club, choir, 

festivals, performances etc, and 

my child has grown as a result.”  

Parent 

 

“Our school is really good. 

We get many opportunities to 

take part in fun activities 

out of school. For example, 

trips and after school clubs.”  

P.7 pupil   
 

“The best school ever!  

It is fun, colourful and 

friendly and we learn in fun 

ways.”  

P.5 pupil 
 

“As parents, we are given many 

opportunities to get involved in our 

child’s learning and development.  

The staff work hard and make sure 

that we are kept informed.” 

Parent 
 

http://www.educationscotland.gov.uk/inspectionandreview/reports/school/primsec/StMichaelsPrimarySchoolNorthLanarkshire.asp
http://www.educationscotland.gov.uk/inspectionandreview/reports/school/primsec/StMichaelsPrimarySchoolNorthLanarkshire.asp

